
 Wellfleet Cemetery Commission Meeting
September 11, 2018, 10am- 11am

Members present: Nancy Vail and Bonnie Robicheau

Richard Robicheau attended meeting to report on the conversation he 
had with Bob Williams, President of the Brewster Cemetery 
Association.  The company who planned and engineered their new 
columbarium is Watertown Engineering in Whitman, MA.  This 
company’s number is 718-857-2555.  For further information we may 
call Bob at 774-212-0407.

The cemetery cleanup on Saturday, September 8th was a success.  
There was a very good turn out and much was done.

It was decided to name the new sections “DEF East” and “DEF West”.  
Once mapped each section will be numbered consecutively starting 
with #1.

To Do List:
David - # of markers needed to be ordered, Request the help of 
AmeriCorp to bury broken stones in Duck Creek (weekday). Mapping 
of new section for mylar.
Bonnie - Ask Watertown Engineering to come speak with us.

Issues to be addressed at the next meeting are as follows:
1. Vote to raise lot prices to be more in line with other towns.
2. Discuss asking the Town to fund a columbarium for our town.
3. Discuss the need for shells on our cemetery roads this coming 

Spring.
4. Discuss the need (if any) for plantings in the new DEF section

Next meeting tentatively scheduled for October, 12th, 2 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Robicheau


